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 From: Chris McLeod, AICP, Planning Manager 

 To: Historic Districts Commission 

 Date: July 3, 2025 

 Re: Discussion of HDC Mission, Goals & Projects 

 

We will continue our discussion from May, including ideas to encourage greater involvement from residents 

from all City historic districts; signage for historic homes; promoting historic homes who have completed 

construction projects; celebrating the 250th anniversary of the United States of America in 2026; and related 

items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


